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Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Ellen Gordon

Address Brear Cottage,5 Springfield,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HG

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Hello,  
 
The land proposed for development is quality agricultural land. It also hosts a lot of wildlife - 
deer, bats, birds of prey and more. Building on it is irresponsible and deplorable when so 
much of our local farmland and wildlife has already been destroyed by the developments. 
 
This particular development would also drastically change the character of the village. As 
more developments have been built closer and closer to Hanwell, we have noticed a drastic 
increase in traffic using the village as a rat run and a frightening increase in litter that we 
regularly have to clean up. This latest proposal will destroy the last green barrier between 
Hanwell and the new developments.  
 
Hanwell is a very old village dating back to the sixth century. We love it's charm, character 
and that it is a rural village out in the sticks. This has been eroded away over the years with 
these developments, and we don't want it to lose any more of what is left.  
 
The boundary agreed upon for developments has been crossed time and time again. We are 
being chased out of our home and the environment around it is being destroyed in the 
process. We are objecting to this development.  
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